
No. WLM- 102/ 43S 7 
H.P. Forest Department, 

DatedShimla,the 2-12- 2 

From:
Dy. Conservator of Forests, 

Wildlife Divisiol., Shimla. 

To, 
Executive Engineer, 
Shimla Rural Division, 
H.P.PWD, Dhami.

Subject: Reg. issuance of Aerial Distance Certificate_(Eco Sensitive 
Zone) for proposed link road to Village Dawat under Jutogh,
Sub division HPPWD Jutogh.

Sir, 
Kindly refer to your letter No. SRDD- W.A. D.O. F. L/ 

2021-12404-05 dated 16.11. 2021 on the subject cited above. 

. As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, SWC, Dhalli the 

arial distance of the proposed above site is approx. 10.7 km. from Shimla Water 

Catchment, Wildlife Sanctuary and the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone 

Shimla Water Catchment is 10.00 km. and there will no such negative impact on 

the Sanctuary. 

DiaryNoL2 atd3/2LoY Yours sincerely, 

Dy. Consefvator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla. 

Lai 

. 
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